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The Meeting of the Clinton Township Board of Trustees was held on Sept 21st, at 6:30pm at 

3820 Cleveland Ave and was broadcasted online. Present were Trustees Jessica Jessberger, and 

Rebecca Grimm, Fiscal Officer Deb Steele, Fire Chief Brian Fraley, Police Chief Jones, 

Superintendent Medley of Public Works and Interim Administrator, Community Affairs and 

Public Relations Specialist Deborah Smothers, and some residents.  

 

GENERAL  

Next meeting will be Oct 5th 2023 at 6:30pm, at 3820 999 Chambers Rd. 

 

Res. No. 23-09-018 Motion by Trustee Jessberger to approve the agenda with flexibility. 2nd by 

Trustee Grimm. Vote: Trustee Grimm – Yes, Trustee Jessberger –Yes 

 

FISCAL 

Res. No. 23-09-019 Motion by Trustee Jessberger to approve the May 23rd Special Meeting 

minutes. 2nd by Trustee Grimm. Motion by Trustee Jessberger to Table the Motion. Vote: 

Trustee Grimm – Yes, Trustee Jessberger –Yes 

 

Trustee Jessberger said the Special Meeting minutes were missing wording around the 

Resolutions.  

 

COMMITTEE/TEAM REPORTS 

At the Sept 8th Produce Market 11,000 pounds of produce was distributed to 475 individuals. The 

next market will be Sept 22nd from 4 till 6pm at 3820 Cleveland Ave. The Community Health 

Action Team will be hosting a free movie night Fri Sept 29th 6:30pm film starts at 7:30. Self 

Defense classes will be offered Oct 8th 10am till Noon at 999 Chambers Rd, Oct 14th 10am till 

Noon at 3820 Cleveland Ave, Nov 4th 10am till Noon at 999 Chambers Rd, and Nov 25th 10am 

till Noon at 3820 Cleveland Ave.  

 

ADMININSTRATION 

Administrator Medley updated the Board was offered to participate in a grant with SWACO that 

could cover half the cost of a recycling tote, at an estimated amount of $61 each with the grant 

support and an overall cost of $43K to the Township. Managing household recycling totes is 

outside of what the needs to Township can offer partly because Local Waste Services rents large 

red totes or offers smaller green bins. 

 

Res. No. 23-09-020 Motion by Trustee Jessberger to all the Township Administrator to sign all 

needed documents to renew the Township trash and recycling services. 2nd by Trustee Grimm. 

Vote: Trustee Grimm – Yes, Trustee Jessberger –Yes 

 

The vacant lot at 2168 Lamont Ave is in plans with a builder and not available for sale.  

 

FIRE 

Self Defense classes will be offered Oct 8th 10am till Noon at 999 Chambers Rd, and again on 

Oct 14th 10am till Noon at 3820 Cleveland Ave. 

 

POLICE 

No New Business  

 

PUBLIC WORKS 

Res. No. 23-09-021 Motion by Trustee Jessberger to accept the resignation of Guy Royise 

effective Sept 29th 2023. 2nd by Trustee Grimm. Vote: Trustee Grimm – Yes, Trustee Jessberger 

–Yes 

 

Res. No. 23-09-022 Motion by Trustee Jessberger to hire Zion Moss for full time Public Works 

Maintenance Worker pending hiring requirements. Starting date will be determined after the 

results from hiring requirements. Starting salary at $18.00 per hour to be paid from line item 

2021-330-100-000. 2nd by Trustee Grimm. Vote: Trustee Grimm – Yes, Trustee Jessberger –Yes 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=g1HqlgZfsFc
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APPRECIATIONS 

Trustee Grimm thanked the Police Department for allowing her to participate in a training at the 

shooting range today.  

 

Resident Bobbie Olt thanked the Police Department for keeping an eye on her home when she 

was recently out of town.  

Long-time resident Peanie Smith who was a near by neighbor of Trustee Grimm passed away 

about two weeks ago. There was discussion with Bobbie Olt about adding her name to a tree 

plaque with her husband’s name.  

Administrator Medley thanked Guy Royise for his many years of service with the Township.  

 
Motion by Trustee Jessberger at 7:03pm to adjourn 2nd by Trustee Grimm 

ATTEST: 

 

_____________________________               _____________________________ 

Jessica Jessberger, Chair                              Deborah Steele, Fiscal Officer     

 

 

 

 
 

 

https://www.dignitymemorial.com/obituaries/worthington-oh/pauline-smith-11448233

